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* * TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE * * 

DATE: December 19, 2014 

TO: Mitsubishi Motors US Dealer Principals, General Managers, Service Managers and 
Parts Managers 

RE: Lancer/Lancer Sportback Ralliart and Lancer Evolution AWC Hydraulic Unit 
Warranty Extension 

TIN NO. TIN-14-22-001 

************************************************************************************************ 

AFFECTED VEHICLES:  2008 – 2015 Lancer Ralliart, 2010 – 2011 Lancer Sportback 
Ralliart, and 2008 – 2015 Lancer Evolution 

PURPOSE 
A warranty extension for the All Wheel Control (AWC) hydraulic unit will be launched today on all 
2008 – 2014 Lancer Ralliart, 2010 – 2011 Lancer Sportback Ralliart, and 2008 – 2014 Lancer 
Evolution vehicles.  Also, certain 2015 Lancer Ralliart and 2015 Lancer Evolution vehicles are 
included in this warranty extension.  All affected vehicles can be identified on the MMNA 
Superscreen. 

Mitsubishi is extending the warranty on affected vehicles for the AWC hydraulic unit from failure due 
to corrosion, from the current 3 years / 36,000 miles to 10 years / 100,000 miles, whichever comes 
first. 

The TSB outlining the warranty extension will be available today on MEDIC and MDL.  Please refer 
to TSB-14-22-005 or Warranty Bulletin WB 2015-007 for further information. 

Notification letters will be sent to all affected customer-owned vehicles, informing them of the AWC 
hydraulic unit warranty extension. 

All affected 2015 models that have not been shipped will have the notification letter placed in the 
glove box prior to dealer delivery. 

Your District Parts and Service Manager will provide sufficient quantities of notification letters for all 
in-stock and in-transit vehicle.  Please place the letters in the glove box of all affected vehicles 
currently in dealer inventory.  Also, affected vehicles currently in transit may not have the letters 
placed in the glove box.  Please ensure every affected vehicle has the letter available.  If there is 
insufficient quantity of notification letters, please contact your DPSM. 

IMPORTANT 

Affected new or used inventory vehicles must have the warranty extension notification 
letter placed in the glove box.  Please ensure the notification letter is available prior to 
customer delivery. 
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